Patsy Adkins

From:

Linda Yates

Sent:

Thursday, February 09, 2017 6:46 AM

To:

Patsy Adkins

Cc:

heggan@gmail.com

Subject:

Fwd: Florida Surveyors and Mappers Week in the City of North Port

Attachments:

170208.yates.north port.pdf; ATT00001.htm; Surveyors Week North Port 2017.doc;

ATT00002.htm

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Patsy, please see Mr. Heggan's request and process accordingly for including on the recognition meeting agenda.

Sincerely, Mayor Linda M. Yates North Port City Commissioner Seat 5

4970 City Hall Blvd North Port, FL 34286 Office: 941-429-7072 Cell: 941-286-0249

PLEASE BE AWARE: E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port Officials and employees in connection with official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bob Heggan < heggan@gmail.com > Date: February 8, 2017 at 10:30:40 AM EST

To: lyates@cityofnorthport.com

Subject: Florida Surveyors and Mappers Week in the City of North Port

Good morning Honorable Mayor Yates,

Attached herewith please find a PDF containing a letter regarding Surveyors and Mappers Week. To further assist the City Clerk, I have also attached a Word document with the proclamation language from 2015 modified for this year.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely, Robert Heggan District 5 Director of FSMS

Florida Surveying and Mapping Society

CHARLOTTE HARBOR CHAPTER

2016-2017 OFFICERS

PRESIDENT
Justin "Boots" Garner
340 Crane Road
Venice
Tel: 813-318-2983

VICE-PRESIDENT
Derek Miller
21053 Peachland Blvd
Port Charlotte
Tel: 941-743-8423

SECRETARY
Robert Heggan, Jr.
1028 Roberta St.
Venice
Tel: 941-416-2802

TREASURER
Erick Bennett
3410 Hardee Dr.
Venice
Tel: 941-445-0822

February 8, 2017

The Honorable Linda Yates, Mayor City of North Port 4970 City Hall Boulevard City of North Port, FL 34286

Re: Proclamation

Dear Mayor Yates,

On behalf of the members of the Charlotte Harbor Chapter of the Florida Surveying and Mapping Society, I would like ask you and the members of the City Commission to entertain the possibility of proclaiming Florida Surveyors and Mappers Week (March 20-26, 2016) in the City of North Port corresponding with National Surveyors Week. Surveyors and Mappers have always been instrumental in the layout of great City's such as yours as well as the protection of the property rights for its citizens. Many of our Chapter members and their employees reside in your community and we hope that the City of North Port would be able to honor our noble and worthy profession. I remain,

Sincerely,

Robert R. Heggan Jr. P.S.M., P.L.S. Secretary and District 5 Director